
 

 

Please : 
1. Make a journal entry covering the persons that you call each day 

to offer words of encouragement. 
2. Keep up-to-date with memorizing the Bible verse selected each 

week.  This week’s verse appears below. 
3. Remember to pray special prayers for Friday’s Youth Service, 

Saturday’s Junior Church and next Sunday’s Livestream Service. 
4. Continue to be faithful financially. 

 

“For 
I am not  

ashamed of the gospel 
of Christ: for it is the power of  

God unto salvation to every one that 
 believeth; to the Jew first, and also to the Greek.” 

ROMANS 1 : 16 

“The Gospel is open to all;                 
the most respectable sinner 

has no more claim on it  
than the worst.” 
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he Gospel of Christ is good  
for all seasons. While the 
COVID-19 pandemic has 

closed the doors of places of worship,                  
it has not closed the door of the                   
Church which was declared opened on 
the Day of Pentecost when over 3,000 
souls  received  the  Holy  Ghost. 
 
The text found in Romans 1:16, 
underscores the importance of the  
Gospel of Christ. “For I am not                      
ashamed of the gospel of Christ: for                         
it is the power of God unto salvation                            
to every one that believeth; to the                                
Jew  first,  and  also  to  the  Greek.” 
 
The setting of the text is quite                    
interesting. The apostle, Paul, made               
three clear and definite statements as 
under: 

1. I am debtor. 
2. I am ready. 
3. I am not ashamed. 

Let us briefly examine each statement. 
How was Paul indebted to the                         
Greeks, barbarians, wise and unwise?            
He was indebted to them in this        
sense.  The Lord Jesus had entrusted    
him with His gospel which, alone,       
made salvation possible. So, Paul 
regarded himself as indebted to them 
until the time that he was able to     
preach to them the good news of         
Jesus’  death,  burial  and  resurrection. 
 

Furthermore, Paul was eager to pay       
his debt. Therefore, he maintained a 
position of readiness to preach the  
gospel.  Finally, Paul indicated that he 
was “not ashamed of the gospel of            
Christ.”  In other words,  he  was  proud  
of  the gospel. 
 

Paul was “not ashamed of the gospel”       
for at least three reasons. Firstly, it                
is God’s way. Secondly, the gospel    
works. Thirdly, the gospel works for  
“every  one  that  believeth.” 
 

We  would do well to  follow Paul’s example. 

 

Please participate in services via Livestream, until further notice. 
The link is: https://livestream.com/accounts/5275299 

WEDNESDAY:    Bible Study - 7:30 p.m. 
FRIDAY:             Youth Service - 7:30 p.m. 
SUNDAY:            Morning Worship - 11:00 a.m. 

HOW TO PAY TITHE AND GIVE OFFERING 

GIVE ONLINE at: www.allnationsapostolic.org 

ZELLE: Use mail: finance@anatny.org 

or Text “DONATE” to: (718) 400-6099 

Service Schedule 

 

 

The  COVID-19 pandemic 
continued to wreak havoc 

worldwide. Here in the USA,             
the number of cases has passed the 
one-million mark, and the number 
of deaths has passed the 58,000 
mark. All of us, to varying degrees, 
have been negatively affected on 
many emotional fronts. 
 

At the same time, however, many 
people have seized opportunities 
which they saw to minister to 
others. Their ministries have 
provided some good stories.  Below, 
are some of them. And they all 
cover members of ANAT. 

 

1. One of our brothers reached out 
to one of our ministers, 
checking on the status of two 
members. This resulted in           
the purchase and distribution   
of relevant food provisions. 

 

2. By making appropriate checks, 
a couple found out that a family 
living close to them had been 
without an income for some 
time. The couple moved quickly 
to wire money to their account. 

 

3. One of our ministers volunteered 
not only to deliver supplies to 
our seniors, but to call on some 
members periodically to collect 
their financial contributions and 
deliver them safely to the church. 

4. One of our sisters formed a 
group of staff members who 
reached out to each other by 
providing short messages of 
hope and prayers for strength. 

 

5. Another one of our sisters          
was a part of the managerial 
team which saw the need to 
help brighten the days of         
staff members. One way was to  
play upbeat songs of hope.        
Our sister recommended a  
song entitled, “It’s Going to be 
Alright - God is in Control.”  
Our sister was pleasantly 
surprised when the song she 
selected was accepted and 
played. Indeed, God is in 
control! 

 

6. Arising out of New York’s 
Mayor’s decision to increase 
the number of healthcare 
workers, one of our nurses        
was called upon to play a 
leading role in the training 
process. This position has          
put her in contact with nurses 
from at least seven states. 
During these challenging times 
all these persons have had         
the opportunity to watch an 
Ambassador of Christ function.  
Light is powerful! 

GOOD  STORIES  


